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In response the 16th January deadline, I would like to request an accompanied site visit to the following areas -
Cratemans Farm area, the Cowfold stream, and the green lane between Moatfield Lane and Kent Street preferably in May.
This would give them an idea of the impact on the narrow roads and an appreciation of how rural and peaceful the area is.
The area is full of wildflower meadows where rare birds nest and snakes and badgers and other animals have their
homes. Once these areas are disrupted they will never recover to the same extent and they need to understand this and
the fact that this area is totally unsuitable for what is being proposed.


